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KootenArrow Tour Planned

The KootenArrow Network, which is
administered from The Edge, an area
bracketed by the communities of Edgewood,
the Alberta border, Revelstoke, and the US
border, to the West, East, North, and South
respectively. In the next few months, staff
from The Edge will be touring these
communities to have face to face meetings
with the site supervisors and to make sure
that they meet the criteria for the next round
of CAP funding.

Columbia River Legacy CD

The Edge is proud to announce that the
HRSDC-sponsored Columbia River Legacy
CD Series is officially finished. The
collection currently consists of two CDs,
music CD and a photo CD. The series is
meant to be a reflection of the Columbia
River area, and the history of the last 100
years or so, with a focus on the Columbia
River Treaty. The photo CD focuses on the
flooding of the Arrow Lakes. Enhanced and
expanded versions of the CDs will be
worked on in the next while, and when
completed will be available at The Edge.

HAPPY THANKSGIVING

Tim Totten Wears a New CAP

Tim Totten, formerly of the HRSDC
sponsored Columbia River Legacy CD series
project, will continue on at The Edge as the
new CAP Youth Intern. Tim brings a great
deal of technical expertise and administrative
experience to The Edge team.

New Board Chosen

The new ECIS Board of Directors was
chosen at the recent AGM on August 24™
+Jean Bassett, Chairperson

+Carlene Enge, Secretary

*Robin Jordan, Treasurer

+ Aaron Haggart, Studio Manager

+Colette Beaulieu, Language Liaison

+Rose Jones, Communications Director
+Tim Totten, Youth Liason

+ Christine Hilborne, Digital Divide Director

Special Thanks To:

AN
s i ¥

Irschustrie

Indusiry ;
Canada

Canada

|

COLUMBIA BASIN TRUST

The Edge #RR #1, Site 5, Comp 18 ¢ Edgewood, B.C. ¢ VOG 1J0 4 Phone: 250 269-7590 @ Fax: 250 269-7591 ¢ Email: edgewood@lincsat.com




